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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE

Members of the House Transportation Committee met at the rotunda outside House Chambers at
5:00 p.m., on March 21, 2011.

All members were present: except
Representative Eber Phelps
Representative Jerry Williams

Committee staff present:
Scott Wells, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Jill Shelley, Kansas Legislative Research Department

Betty Boaz, Committee Assistant

Conferees appearing before the Committee:
None

The Chairman called the meeting to order to discuss HR 6017.

HR 6017 -A Resolution on Truck size and weight limits

This resolution urged the United States congress to repeal Public Law 23 U.S.C. 127(d)
concerning the federal freeze on truck size and weight limits and allow Kansas to determine the
appropriate vehicle size and weight limits. Chairman Hayzlett opened the floor to discussion,
questions or motions. Representative Swanson moved to pass HR 6017 favorable for passage.
The motion was seconded by Representative Grant and the motion carried.

There being no further business before the committee, the meeting was adjourned.

Unless specifically noted, the individual remarks recorded herein have not been transcribed verbatim. Individual remarks as reported herein have
not been submitted to the individuals appearing before the committee for editing or corrections.
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